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ITEM 15 
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR CAMERON WALTERS - FINDING A HOME FOR 
HELENSBURGH MEN'S SHED 

  
Councillor Cameron Walters has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that Council –  

1 Acknowledges the work Wollongong City Council staff have undertaken since 2017, in Helensburgh 
Men’s Shed’s search to find a new permanent location within the township of Helensburgh. 

2 Further acknowledges the outstanding work the Men’s shed does for the Helensburgh community 
and the assistance the Shed provides to men in the area. 

3 Makes it a priority for 2023, to find this Men’s shed a permanent location on which to build a home 
to ensure this community organisation stays viable and secure.   

4 Engages with all relevant stakeholders at Federal, State and local levels to work together to identify 
as soon as possible the best location for a permanent home for this men’s shed.” 

 

  


